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The Transportation and Infrastructure Task Force met at 9:36 a.m., on March 23, 2022. 
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REPORT NO. 2 OF THE TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE TASK FORCE 

FOR CONSIDERATION BY COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE OF THE CITY OF 

VAUGHAN ON APRIL 12, 2022 

 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. DEVELOPMENT OF THE 2022-2026 TERM OF COUNCIL STRATEGIC 
PLAN PRESENTATION 
 

The Transportation and Infrastructure Task Force advises Council:  
 

1) That presentation by John Matheson, Strategy Corp., and 
Communication C1, presentation material entitled, “City of 
Vaughan Strategic Plan (2022-2026), Backgrounder –
Transportation and Infrastructure Task Force”, was received. 

 
2. SUB-COMMITTEE FINAL RECOMMENDATIONS VERBAL UPDATE 

 

The Task Force discussed the process of bringing forward the 
recommendations from both, the Improving System Sustainability and the 
Channeling Innovation sub-committees, to be incorporated into the finding 
report being brought forward to Council. 
 

3. DRAFT FINDING REPORTS FOR COMMENTS  
 

The Task Force discussed the process of bringing forward the findings 
report to Council. 

 

 

 
The meeting adjourned at 11:04 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Chair 


